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Climate Action Plan 

Councilman Reynolds has talked several times of ultimately the need for 

a Sustainability Director and an Office of Sustainability. Gadfly would 

say look for discussion of these things fairly soon in the new year. 

Wonder what the budget ramifications are. Can it be done by 

reassignments of existing staff? Gadfly remembers that knowledge of 

sustainability was discussed in regard to the fairly recent hire of the 

Recycling head. 

Consultant Jeff (2 mins.): 
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